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GIS Subcommittee 
2023 Plan of Work 

WORK TASK ACTION ASSIGNED TO / 
DATE 

PROJECTED 
COMPLETION DATE 

ACTUAL COMPLETION 
DATE 

 
Update Charter Update Group November-23  

 
Update Roster Update Marsh November-23  

 
Update Plan of Work Update Group November-23  

 
GISS OSD 

Revise/define GIS roles and 
specialties in collaboration 

with NWCG effort 

Gikas, Guilliani, Marsh  
Ongoing 

 
 

 
 

SITL OSD 

Produce white paper 
supporting S-341 as national 

GISS prerequisite, and 
supporting increased CA 

class offerings 

 
Campbell, 

Guilliani, Kennedy, 
Marsh  

 
 

Ongoing 

 

 
GISS-T Training (White 

Paper) 

Produce white paper 
supporting 40-hr S-341 as 
incident GISS prerequisite 

and RT-341 as yearly 
refresher prerequisite 

 
Meyer, Kennedy 

 
 

Ongoing 

 

 
FIRESCOPE GISS 
Information Portal 

(White Paper) 

 
Explore options for sharing 

best practices, training 
material, and partner links 

 

Kennedy, Marsh 

 
 

Ongoing 
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Common Operational 

Picture (COP) 
Requirements 

Work with EIT to define 
minimum and desired COP. 
Reconcile and supplement 
‘Desired Functionality List’ 

completed early 2022 

Gikas, Kennedy  
Ongoing 

 

Incident Web Map Best 
Practices 

Develop best practices for 
incident web maps and 

dashboards 

Walterscheid / Jan-22  
Mar-23 

 

 
USAR/SAR White 

Paper 

Produce white paper on 
USAR data management and 
collaboration requirements 

Guilliani, Kennedy, Marsh  
Mar-23 

 

 
USAR/SAR SOP’s 

Develop Situation Unit 
standards and workflows for 
USAR/SAR incidents 

Guilliani, Kennedy, 
Campbell, Frederiksen 

 
Ongoing 

 

 
 

Base Data Distribution 

Utilizing hard drives for 
state-wide data. Research 
and implement potential 
cloud-based options for 
future management and 

distribution 

 
 

Meyer  

 
 

Annual 
Ongoing 

 
 

 

 
Incident Data MOU 

Update guidelines for 
Incident GIS Data-usage 

(MOU) 
Meyer 

 
Mar-23 

 
 

Fire History Standards 
(White Paper) 

Update fire history data 
management standards. Kennedy, Meyer  

Mar-23 
 

GIS Workflow Internet 
Bandwidth 

Requirements 

Work with EIT/COML to define 
GIS internet 

connectivity requirements 

Marsh  
Ongoing 
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Historic Dozer line Data 

Repository 

Compile dozer line data 
created on past incidents/ 
harvest 2022 and 2023 

Dozer line data from NIFS 

 
Meyer 

 
Annual  

 
Ongoing 

Review and update all 
documents for currency 

  Ongoing  

 


